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January 19, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
P.O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA   17105-3265 
 
Re: Sustainable Development Fund of the PECO service territory 
 Docket No. M-00031715F0002 
 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 
 
The Sustainable Development Fund (“SDF”) manages capital that was given to it under the terms 
of the settlement agreements in the PECO restructuring case and the PECO/Unicom merger case.  
The mission of SDF is to promote the use of renewable energy and advanced clean energy 
technologies, energy conservation and energy efficiency and sustainable energy businesses. 
 
On Wednesday, January 20, 2021, SDF will announce that it is accepting nominations for its board 
of directors.  Nominations are due Friday, February 26, 2021. 
 
Attached is a brief announcement that we ask to be posted on the Commission’s website.  The 
announcement guides interested persons to the full announcement on the SDF website. 
 
I have filed this announcement with the Commission’s eFiling system.  We are also posting the 
announcement on the SDF website as well as circulating the announcement to the parties in the 
PECO restructuring proceeding and to SDF’s electronic mailing list of persons interested in 
sustainable energy issues. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrew Rachlin 

Managing Director, Lending and Investment 
(e) andrew.rachlin@reinvestment.com 
(p) 215.574.5842 
 
 
Attachment: SDF Board Nomination Announcement, January 20, 2021 
 
Copy: Scott Gebhardt, PUC Bureau of Technical Utility Services  
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January 20, 2021 

Sustainable Development Fund is Seeking 
Nominations for its Board of Directors 

The Sustainable Development Fund for the PECO service territory (“SDF”) is seeking nominees to 
its board of directors. 

SDF was created by the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission in its 1998 Order in the PECO 
electric utility restructuring proceeding and received funding in both the 1998 restructuring 
proceeding and the 2000 PECO merger proceeding. 

SDF’s mission is to promote renewable and other clean energy technologies; energy conservation 
and energy efficiency; and the start-up, attraction, expansion and retention of sustainable energy 
businesses in the PECO service territory. 

SDF seeks to fulfill its mission by providing loans and grants.  SDF is managed by Reinvestment 
Fund, a nonprofit community lending organization. 

The full nomination announcement, which addresses the nomination process, the selection criteria 
for board members and the timing of the process, can be found on the SDF website: 

https://www.reinvestment.com/sdf/ 

Nominations must be received by email by Friday, February 26, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 
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